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28th June 2023 

 

Dear Year 10 & 11 student 

 GCSE Results Day  24th August 2023 

Congratulations on the completion of your examinations this summer. Year 11, I hope you are enjoying some well-

deserved relaxation. Please find below some information regarding the arrangements for the results day in August 2023. 

Practical arrangements for the dissemination of results 

GCSE results will be available to students on Thursday 24th August from 9am and should be collected from the Main Hall. 

Collection will be in person (unless you have made prior arrangements with Mrs Middleton) Examination results will only 

be released to the named student on the statement of results. 

As well as the opportunity to collect your results, we will email your results to your school email account from 10am.  

Please ensure, in advance of this date, that you can access your emails.  Due to data protection, results will be issued to 

students and will not be emailed to parents/carers. 

If you have applied to join The Piggott School Sixth Form, please make your way to the library once you have collected 

your results. The Sixth Form team will be there to confirm your place and your chosen subjects. If you are not able to 

attend in person, please email a copy of your GCSE transcript to 6thformadmissions@piggottschool.org  

Advice and guidance available to students 

Support, advice, and guidance will be available on the results day. 

Queries regarding your exam results 

We are hoping you will be very pleased with your exam results but there is the option available to all candidates for 

review or appeal. All the guidance for review or appeal is on the school website.  

All queries should be sent to exams@piggottschool.org.  Some results may be time sensitive, so these queries will be 

prioritised in the first instance.  The appeal and review process is available to all candidates who have received results 

this summer.   
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Certificate Collection 

If you are leaving us for a new destination, from week commencing Monday 11 December 2023 between the hours of 

11am and 2pm your certificates will be available for collection from Reception on a drop in basis (please bring ID to 

prove your identity) until Friday 9th February 2024 (just before Spring half term).  After half term, certificates will be 

stored securely until Friday 18th July 2024 – please contact Reception in advance to arrange collection.  After that date, 

all remaining certificates from the Summer 2023 exams series will be shredded; you would have to approach each exam 

board directly for replacement certificates, at a significant monetary cost. 

If you are leaving us for a new destination, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for everything you have 

contributed to life at The Piggott School.  We wish you well for the future, please do keep in touch and let us know how 

you are getting on.  I hope you have a relaxing summer break. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Rebecca Alexander 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 


